
 CURIOSITY IS IN FOCUS AS THE LEWIS CENTER GOES BACK TO SCHOOL!
As our students return to school at the Lewis Center for Educational Research in Apple Valley, CA this month, we are 
excited that they will be able to explore math and science through the discoveries of NASA’s Mars Rover Curiosity.  
We know this extraordinary mission will inspire our students to learn about space as we get more and more fabulous 
images and data from from the red planet.  For example, we think this remarkably clear NASA/JPL-Caltech image 
will fascinate our students.  Taken from one of the rover’s navigation cameras, it shows part of Curiosity’s deck in the 
foreground and the rim of Gale Crater across the horizon.  At the Lewis Center, we bring math and science back to 
the real world...and even other worlds...to fire the imagination of our students so that they will reach for the stars!


